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Eastwood-East Syracuse Kiwanis Club

P O Box655, East Syracuse, NY 13057
February 26, 2009      Presiding Ernie Wass

Present: Jim Schaefer, Cal Suarez, Larry Goldstein, Ernie Wass, Ken Pacelli, Mary DePietro, Jerry Wright, John Harrison, Rick Bozogian

Web Site: www.kiwanis-ees.org  Check it out
Kiwanis History: Ernie related how Mrs. McCormick sold property to the Kiwanis Club in Chicago for its first  headquarters.
Kiwanis Man of the Year: Jim presented a certificate and clock to Ernie thanking for his many services to Kiwanis and the Community.  At the last Division Meeting it was announced that Ernie was the Man of the Year.

Rose Sale: Jerry announced that he had sent information to the Clubs about the sale. Distribution will be made at the East Syracuse Library on May 7.

50/50: Jim won. Kiwanis History-Mary, Joke-Jim.

Yearbooks: They are stored at the Library and should be given to the advertisers.

Key Club: Ernie has downloaded the Key Club information. Key Leader Training will be in May at Camp Stella Maris in Livonia.  Apparently Andrew is interested in attending again.

Happy/Sad $’s: Ken happy he will be going to Florida next week. Rick happy and sad; he went on a cruise and was ill. Mary happy she traveled to Atlanta last week. Jerry happy to be here. John happy to be here. Jim happy he attended conference.  Cal happy to be here. Larry is happy. Ernie happy he played the tuba last night. 
Division Meeting: The Syracuse Young Professionals and Liverpool will host a meeting at the Spaghetti Warehouse on March 10. Planning to attend are Ken, Ernie, Jim, Bob, John and Toodie This will count as 2 interclubs.
Kamp Kiwanis:  Jerry contacted Minoa Elementary School and Blessed Sacrament School to start the search for 4 campers.

Interclub: March 19 the Club will meet with North Syracuse at Nestico’s. Jim, Ernie, Mary and Ken will attend. 

Mid-Winter Conference: Jim reported about 300 attended at the Mid-Hudson Resort. There is a proposal to simplify the membership process, dues for international will be called fees, dues will be for the state. The $50 membership fee will be prorated. The basket contest raised about $4,600. Past District Governor wil be running for International Vice President in 2010. Members from New York are being encouraged to attend the Conventionin Nashville this summer.

Meals on Wheels: 

	03/10
	John Harrison
	446-7651
	Toodie Harrison
	

	03/17
	John Harrison
	
	Toodie Harrison
	

	03/24
	J.  Schaefer
	701-3251
	R. Edick
	437-2821

	03/31
	J. Schaefer
	
	R. Edick
	


